: GALLUCCIO & WATSON, LLP

November 30, 2018

Bruce A. Irving, Chair

Cambridge Historical Commission
831 Massachuserts Avenue
Cambiridge, MA 02139

Dear Mr. Irving,

On behalf of Kirche LLC I would like to request a further continuance of the hearing tor CHC Case
#3897 through April 4, 2019. We are in the process of producing a simulated facade mock-up,
which takes a few months to complete. We expect to have the mock-up by late January or eatly
February and will invite all to a viewing on Church Street. This demonstration will be

comprchensive and fully noticed. We understand the level of interest.

Our goal is to be back before the Commission for the continued hearing during the month of

March.

Please call me with questions or concerns.

Very Trulv Yours,

Anthony D. Galluccio, Esq.
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